
       
 
 
 
 
 
-----Original Message-----
From: Ray Durre  
Sent: Tuesday, 1 March 2022 3:41 PM
To: Community Support and Services Committee <CSSC@parliament.qld.gov.au>
Subject: END THE MANDATES
 
No more Mandates or extension of rules.
 
Sent from my iPhone

Consider the environment before you print this email.

NOTICE - This e-mail and any attachments are confidential and only for the use of the addressee.

If you have received this e-mail in error, you are strictly proh bited from using, forwarding, printing, copying or
dealing in anyway whatsoever with it, and are requested to reply immediately by e-mail to the sender or by
telephone to the Parliamentary Service on +61 7 3553 6000.

Any views expressed in this e-mail are the author's, except where the e-mail makes it clear otherwise. The
unauthorised publication of an e-mail and any attachments generated for the official functions of the Parliamentary
Service, the Legislative Assembly, its Committees or Members may constitute a contempt of the Queensland
Parliament. If the information contained in this e-mail and any attachments becomes the subject of any request
under Right to information legislation, the author or the Parliamentary Service should be notified.

It is the addressee's responsibility to scan this message for viruses. The Parliamentary Service does not warrant
that the information is free from any virus,defect or error.
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